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I cannot fathom why the legislature is considering this measure. Vote by mail works 

great! It increases voter participation because it makes voting easier; especially  

those for whom getting to the polls physically is burdensome - new parents, working 

people, disabled people, elderly people and more.  

Keep vote by mail the standard method for voting in Oregon.  


